July 11th, 1941

¥r. I‘ﬂ me'Mrg
lowe & Campbell
15th & Baltimore
Kangsas City, Missouril

Dear lLes:

Bobbie Allen, my youngest son, inadvertent-
1y wrapped one of my No. 4 Irons around a hedge tree some
four inches in diameter.

This proved to be & little too much for a Wilson
Club. Therefore, I'm sending tt to you for a new shaft.

Will you kindly meke this replacement and mail the
gsame back to me with the bill?

. With all good wishes for your continued success,
- 1 am, |

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and
Recreation-Varsity Basketball and
Baseball Coach. |




